
 

 

 

NOTICE  

 

The Board of Directors of Cable Bahamas Ltd. hereby notifies its shareholders and the public that 

the Company applied for and was granted an extension until 30 September 2019 by the Bahamas 

International Securities Exchange (BISX) to file its 4th Quarter Financial Statements for the period 

ending 30 June 2019.  The reason for the extension is to allow for the incorporation of three new 

and complex IFRS accounting standards and the further processing and review of consolidated 

financial statements by the Company’s auditors due to loss of working days as a result of the 

passage of Hurricane Dorian.  The Company’s 4th Quarter Financial Statements for the period 

ending 30 June 2019 will now be published in the local daily newspapers on or before 30 

September 2019.    

Dated the 13th day of September, A.D. 2019 

 


